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ADDITIONAL SECRETARY, DARE &

SECRETARY. ICAR GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE AND FARMERS WELFARE
DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH AND EDUCATION
. KRISHI BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110001

D.O. No.EC/01-21/2017
Dated the 6" September. 2019

Dear Director.

Kindly refer to my earlier D.O. letter dated 22 April 2019 regarding the
completion of work related to Accessible India Campaign (Sugamya Bharat Abhiyan).

2, As informed earlier, the progress of'this activity is being monitored by the
Cabinet Secretariat and a status report in this regard has to be submitted by
DARE/ICAR to the Ministry of Social Justice and Empowerment on 5" of every
month. '

3. Since this work was time bound, it was requested by me to ensure that this
work should be completed by July, 2019 in all respects by the ICAR Institutes. During
a review of the above work, it emerged that out of 111 ICAR Institutes including
ATARLI, only 46 ICAR Institutes have completed this work by July, 2019, and work is
still under progress in rémaining 65 ICAR Institutes. This progress of implementation
is far from satisfactory. You are requested to submit the status of implementation of
above work in your Institute by 14.09.2019 along with the reasons for delay. You are
requested to ensure that this work is completed by September 2019 in all respects in
vour institute. It may also be noted the no adherence of this directive would invite
iegal consequences from the implementing authority of the Disability Act and under
rules framed thereunder.

4. Director (Works) would be monitoring this on weekly basis and the status
should also be uploaded on the website of the institute for ensuring compliance.

This may be treated as most urgent.

With regards,
Yours Sincerely

(Sushil“iﬂar)

To All Directors of ICAR Institutes/PDs/Bureaus
Copy for information and necessary action to:

1. All DDGs, with a request to direct Institutes under the SMD for speedy
implementation of Sugamya Bharta Abhiyan and submission of the status report
in their Institutes by 14.09.2019 positively.

Director/ DS of the SMDs for necessary compliance.
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